
Stewardship Message 
“Brothers and sisters: I should like you to be free of anxieties.”— 
1 Corinthians 7:32 How much anxiety do we bring upon ourselves 
by constantly worrying about not having enough or attaining more 
things?  God won’t necessarily give us everything we want, but 
He will provide everything we need.  Try this – use the word 
“pray” instead of the word “worry” in the future.  Then pray for 
things instead of worrying about them. 
 

Every Day-Every Way Stewards  
That we may open our hearts to receive more fully all of God’s 
simple and abundant blessings.  

Collection for January 24, 2020 

 
Sunday Offerings                $10,258.99 
Building Fund Weekly Collection                             $1,113.00 
Children’s Offerings            $141.75  
School Donations                      $301.00 
Diocesan Collection       $495.00 
St Vincent de Paul              $1,500.00 
 

                       January 31, 2021            Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Prayers: For our Armed Forces at home and overseas  
including Christian Fraga, Steven Hahn, Ramon  
Vargas, Ian Dimmick, John Hylden, Christy Hylden, 
Andrew Jacobsen, Alexander Araujo, Tyson Kaas,  
Lt. Col. Lowell Howard, Jr., Christian Shink, Juan 
Borrego, Estrella Gomez, and Erick Miller. 
 

 For our sick including Drew Schreiber, Gil Gloria, Rob Jasso, 
Elaine Himes, Lois and Rick Rutherford, Jan Billings, 
Fr. Lawrence Reilly, Silvia Rodriguez, Kathleen Barone, Pat Ray, 
Monica Moore, Lourdes Nelson, Jessica Floeter, Billy Sickles, Nestor 
Barba, Rory Valdes, Elizabeth Torres, Eva Bratton, Kim Davis, 
Francisco Alvarado, Kathy Ramirez, Bill Roe, Donna Whitehead, 
John Curran, Jan McCallister, Alberto Carranza, Danika Whitsett, 
Fr. Tom Long, Bob and Mary Ross, Jerry Mikkelsen, Kelly Freeman, 
Arlene Callahan, Mary Houston, Rosa Tejeda, John Swart, Jim  
Nicacio, Dominic Nicacio, Luca Nicacio, Gus Perez, Phyllis and Jack 
Pelletier, Katie Hackney, Kathryn Evans, Anselmo Alvarado, Mar-
lene Madrigal, Emily Harrington, Sherri McKie, Hugo Garcia, Nancy 
Park, Vanessa Nicacio, Carol Smith, Pat Leskovar, Rubenna Mar-
shal, Joseph Ponish, Armando Rodriguez, Tony Wise, Jose Del Angel, 
Gabriele Bauer, Marsha Olsen, Zara Husan, Ronald Campbell, and 
all parishioners experiencing health problems and for those from our com-

munity who have passed away recently, especially; Kim Sheldon, long 
time parishioner; Carlos Medina Rodriguez, brother of Margarita 
Medina. 
Be sure to call when your ill family member gets better, so we can 
make room for someone else on the list of prayers for the sick. 

Welcome to our Parish Community! 
If you are new to St. Joseph, we welcome you – whether you have 
come here from another part of the country, from across the world, 
or simply from another parish. You have helped us celebrate the 
liturgy in a beautiful way. If you would like to become part of our 
Catholic community, fill out a registration form available on our 
website. Welcome!  

 
    February 1-7 
 
 

Monday  6:30 am (RIP) Elaine Loftus  
 8:30 am (RIP) Kim Sheldon 
 
Tuesday  6:30 am  (RIP) Nicolas & Farida Luspo 
 8:30 am  (Healing) Rose Burch 
  
Wednesday  6:30 am   
 8:30 am  (RIP) Joe Gallegos 
  
Thursday 6:30 am  (RIP) Greg Wieck 
 8:30 am  (RIP) Ryan Gladstone  
  
Friday 6:30 am  (RIP) Greg Wieck 
 8:30 am  (RIP) Kim Sheldon  

Live Stream on Facebook 
YouTube Channel 

Saturday 8:30 am  (RIP) Teresa McShane  
 5:30 pm  (RIP) Joe Gallegos  
 7:00 pm   
        
Sunday 9:00 am  (RIP) Kim Sheldon   
                  11:00 am (Birthday) Jorge Mendoza 
 1:00 pm (RIP) Miguel Vallejo  
  (RIP) Jovita Farias 
  (RIP) Maria Yolanda Rodriguez 
 5:30 pm     
 7:00 pm    
Contact the Parish Office to request a Mass for a special intention 
or the repose of a soul or in honor of someone’s birthday, feast day, 
anniversary, or in memory of the day someone died. The suggested 
donation is $10.00. All Masses are available for intentions. 

St. Joseph Catholic Church, Kennewick 
Also check out our updated website 

www.stjoseph-kennewick.org 

Remember to take advantage of this resource 
that St. Joseph Parish has been offering for 
many years: FORMED! 
The login procedure has changed. It’s easy 

and free to start enjoying FORMED! Go to formed.org and 
click on sign up; then select “I belong to a Parish” and type in 
our zip code and select St. Joseph Parish. Type your name and 
e-mail address.  

Ways to Continue Supporting  
Your Parish 

 
1. Drop off your offering envelope or check in 
the locked mailbox outside the Parish Office door. 
2. Bill pay through your preferred bank. 
3. Donate through our Parish website 
https://stjoseph-kennewick.org/donate/ 
4. Facebook-Click on Shop Now button 
https://www.facebook.com/stjoseph.kennewick 
5. You may also mail your contribution to  
520 S. Garfield St., Kennewick, WA 99336. 

Volunteers  
We are grateful for every person who 
greets people and helps with  
registration before Masses or who  
disinfects the pews and sanctuary after 
Masses. WE NEED MANY MORE 
GENEROUS HELPERS. To volunteer, please sign up at  https://
www.signupgenius.com/tabs/83c72dc03a2c8eec06-volunteers,  
contact the Parish Office, or arrive 20 minutes early to Mass. 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fformed.org%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR3576Y1cO1EH4wplPzCe08ogSdsgPd7Ny9OrS7xt75ptr_3ACExO2vcbEM&h=AT1Jvho2aLHSb6h9aOQkV7STU6HNJMthfZQwncd870zRbkOAhDSUT8Pg4Lu9AwrWPzUTjNTJZglaN2PeuSBfx3Vh1EMRVZewgKjqRDghYQ0nvJhvE8fhMRpHOshQdd


The Prayer Chain allows specific prayer intentions to 
be submitted via e-mail. The intentions are then  
forwarded to members of the prayer chain for their 
thoughtful and considerate prayers. You can call the 
Parish Office or e-mail your prayer intentions to  

parish.office@stjoseph-kennewick.org. Please be specific about the 
details and include your name. We would love to receive news of 
answered prayers so that those on the chain may also celebrate the 
power of prayer.  
I am updating the list of  members of the Prayer Chain. Please 
send an e-mail to: parish.office@stjoseph-kennewick.org I will 
add you to the group.  
Thank you for your support and prayers. 

Hope Medical Baby Bottle Campaign 2021 
Did you bring your baby bottle back? If you forgot to 
bring your bottle today, you can bring it to the Parish 
Office or drop it by Hope Medical 7500 W. Arrowhead 

Avenue in Kennewick. If you haven’t had a chance to fill your 
bottle, please return it anyway so it can be used again. Thank you 
all for your support. 

Mass Schedule  
Saturday Vigil: 5:30 pm English (livestreamed) 
           7:00 pm Spanish (livestreamed)  
 

Sunday: 9:00 am, 11:00 am (livestreamed) and 5:30 pm 
   English 
   1:00 pm (livestreamed), 7:00 pm Spanish 

 
Join us on Facebook for live-stream Masses 

 Facebook.com/stjoseph.kennewick 
Currently we are limited to a maximum of 200 parishioners  
indoors. Please pre-register. This gives you a fast-pass when you 
check-in before Mass.  
Register for English Mass by using link: signupgenius.com/
go/805094ea9ab28a0fb6-mass1 
Register for Spanish Mass by using link: signupgenius.com/
go/805094ea9ab28a0fb6-misa 
You can participate in our Mass on YouTube 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/
UCKmdNsgGWVlgSEd3bYnVidQ 

Sunday Liturgy Reflection 
Join Fr. Riccardo, Fr. Felipe and Fr. Cesar on  
Facebook live or on YouTube Channel every  
Wednesday for their Liturgy Reflections on the 
upcoming Sunday’s Scripture readings. 

Prayer for Faith 
Lord God, I have a broken Heart, but I know You are 
near to comfort me. My spirit is rock bottom, but I know 
You will come to my rescue. I know that Your Word is 

my hope because it revives and comforts me especially now.  
Amen 

Daily Mass 
Join us Monday – Friday 6:30 and 8:30 am and  
Saturday 8:30 am in the Small Church. 
 Daily Mass attendees do not need to register. 
 Masks are required. 

 Limit attendance to 50 persons. 
 Arrive 15 minutes prior. Volunteers will check you in.  
 Sit in front pews. 
 Physical distancing must be practiced at all times. 

Monday-Friday 8:30am daily Mass will be  
livestreamed on Facebook.  

ADORATION  
Join us for Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament in 
the Small Church every Thursday from 9:00 am –
6:30 pm followed by Mass in Spanish at 7:00 pm 

 
 

Register for Flocknote 
Join St Joseph Parish on Flocknote which will allow you to 
receive parish information electronically through text or e-
mail. Sign up for this free service at https://sjk.flocknote.com/  

Tri-Cities Prep is now accepting applications for 
the 2021-2022 school year. Applications can be 
found on our website: tcprep.org. Tri-Cities Prep 

is the only Catholic college-prep high school in the area. Prep 
started this school year using a hybrid model of instruction, but  
students  have been attending in-person classes  since October 12. 
We currently have a limited number of spots available in our upper 
grades.   
If you are interested in learning more about our school or would 
like a tour, please contact Matt Potter at 546-2465.     

Reconciliation 
 Confessions from 3:30 pm - 5:00 pm every Saturday 
• Will take place in the Big Church. 
• There is no need to pre-register. 
• Check in at foyer area. 
• Everyone must wear a mask and keep  
social distance.  
Or call the Parish Office at 586-3820 for an appoint-
ment. 

A Note from the Tri Cities  
St. Junipero Serra Club 

“Let each of you lead the life that the Lord has as-
signed, to which God has called you.” Do you think that 
the Lord is calling you to the consecrated life or priesthood? 
  
On February 07, 2021, we celebrate the World Day of Prayer 
for Consecrated Life. To help us celebrate this day, below is a 
Prayer for Consecrated Persons that we can pray. 
God our Father, we thank you for calling men and women to 
serve in your Son’s Kingdom as sisters, brothers, religious 
priests, consecrated virgins, and hermits, as well as members of 
Secular Institutes.  
Renew their knowledge and love of you, and send Your Holy  
Spirit to help them respond generously and courageously to Your 
will. 
We ask this through our Lord Jesus Christ, who lives and reigns 
with you and the Holy Spirit, one God, for ever and ever. Amen.  

Tri-Cities Prep is seeking a part-time Development 
Director.  Interested applicants should visit tcprep.org 
for more information.  Please access the About Prep tab for  
details.  Please contact Lisa Jacobs at 546-2465 or  
ljacobs@tcprep.org with any questions. 

Liturgy of the Hours 
Join us for the Liturgy of the Hours Morning Prayer,  
Monday-Friday in the small Church at 6:00 am. Followed 
by daily Mass at 6:30 am. 

mailto:prayerchain@accboca.net
mailto:prayerchain@accboca.net
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fsjk.flocknote.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1mApatZsLMLqfmtYEFYns23l2ZQS28CDUvF60HUHFt0IdftSqY3qFqi_c&h=AT0zNSLRp3RR5H2RfEt7rp_4JFoThHOb0kHeCduhZ_IXwYyQm_jxXgsOD4bxNofJGNb2R_JsPc1UQwAt5kbkYvRe_qb5bMLtvjjcCygYkG5r_neiZkdgE_
http://tcprep.org/
http://tcprep.org
mailto:ljacobs@tcprep.org

